
John & Natalie Brown 

7249 Symsonia Hwy. 

Symsonia, KY 42082 

May 9, 2024 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

Executive Director 

211 Sower Blvd PO Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

To whom it may concern: 

RECEIVED 

MAY 13 2024 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

We are writing to voice our opposition to the proposed construction of a cell 

tower on the ELVA site on Weatherwood Road in Marshall County, KY. 

Reference Docket No. 2024-00112. 

We own a 10 acre parcel (no address) identified on your supplied map as parcel 

number 0S-00-00-004.02. As we understand it presently, we would no longer be 

able to build on our parcel if the tower is built where proposed. 

Although our parcel shares a common border line with the proposed site, we 

have never received any correspondence regarding this matter. We found out 

about this proposal from the proposed site property owner. We have reached 

out to Pike Legal so that we might be included in any future correspondence 

regarding this site and the cell tower. 

Thank you for considering our request. 

Respectfully, 

�f/Jtd-�� 
John & Natalie Brown 




